
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,        Thursday 15th October 2020 
 
It has come to our attention that some children have been using the social media platform TikTok. May we 
take this opportunity to remind parents/carers that TikTok has an age rating of 12+, and therefore should 
not be used by pupils of Duncombe Primary School. If you have older children in your family, there are 
some safety measures that you can implement to ensure your child is not exposed to any inappropriate 
content. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Use privacy settings 
You can safeguard your account by making 
it private. Within the settings of the app, 
ensure this setting is ticked. This keeps the 
account secure from strangers.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Enable restrictions 
In the digital wellbeing section there is a 
restricted mode that you can enable, using a 
PIN 
system. This filters out any age appropriate 
content. This setting isn’t 100% fool proof, so 
care and vigilance is still needed in monitoring 
any usage of TikTok. 
  



 
 
  
Moderate screen time 
Under the screen time management 
option, you can limit the daily allotted 
time allowed on the app. This can be 
locked behind a PIN so when the time 
expires the app will no longer open. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
- Reporting inappropriate content 
If you do come across any inappropriate content, TikTok has a feature that allows you to flag and report it. 
You are also able to block any users you do not wish to see content from. 
 

Thank you so much for your cooperation. 

Please let staff know if you have any questions.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

Ruth Dignam-Murphy 

Computing Lead 




